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	FTSE/JSE REVISED EFFECTIVE DATE FOR THE MARCH 2008 QUARTERLY INDEX REVIEW
FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series
01 February 2008

	
	
	The Index Change Advice below has been published by FTSE to all its markets. In line with this change the March 2008 FTSE/JSE quarterly index review changes will be implemented after close of business on Tuesday 25 March 2008 and will be effective at the start of business on Wednesday, 26 March 2008. 
Please contact Nongcebo Mthembu on 011 520 7137 or email indices@jse.co.za or visit our website at or www.ftsejse.co.za for enquiries.
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	FTSE INDEX REVIEW SCHEDULE MARCH 2008
1 February 2008


	


	
	CHANGE TO EFFECTIVE DATE OF REVIEW CHANGES

This year, for the first time, FTSE’s scheduled March Index reviews coincide with the extended holiday period between 20th & 25th March, during which a large number of markets around the globe are closed. 

To assess the impact of this on users of its indices, FTSE has consulted with a broad range of market practitioners. As a result of the feedback received, the schedule for the implementation of the index reviews which were due to occur at this time has been revised: 

• the effective date for all index reviews will now be Wednesday 26 March 2008 (i.e. implemented after close of business Tuesday 25 March 2008), 

• the March 2008 index reviews will NOT be implemented on Monday 24 March 2008 (or Tuesday 25th March for markets that are closed on 24 March 2008). 

ALL index changes for every FTSE Index Series (that is being reviewed or has any changes as a result of FTSE’s March reviews) will be implemented after close of business on Tuesday 25 March 2008, effective from open of business on Wednesday 26 March 2008. 

All other dates pertaining to the Index Review schedule are unaffected by this change (i.e. cut-off dates for the reviews, practitioner committee dates and announcements of changes to the indices). 

For index related enquiries or further information about FTSE please contact: 

Client Services in UK:

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810

Client Services in US:

Tel: +1 888 747 FTSE (3873) or +1 212 641 6165

Client Services in Asia Pacific:

Tel: +852 2230 5803 or +65 6223 3738 or +81 3 3581 2811

Or, email your enquiries to info@ftse.com or visit our website at www.ftse.com
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